

Dear Parent & Camper -

We are looking forward to this year's Dayspring Teen Camp! We have a lot of fun activities planned, challenging messages, and of course camp wouldn't be the same without camp singing, s'mores and a bonfire! Our goal is to get each of the young people excited about running the Christian Race. We hope to encourage those that are on the sidelines to get in the race and those that are running to keep running!

Here are a few details that you need to know...

**Place:** We will be staying at the Dayspring Bible College campus located at 27875 N. Fairfield, Mundelein, IL 60060. We are approximately 5 miles from Quentin Road Baptist Church. We are the second drive on the right north of 176.

**Check In:** Monday, July 11, 3:00pm-5:30pm. If you are not able to arrive at that time, please email Jane Vasquez at jvasquez@dbc.edu or contact her by phone at 847-902-4944.

Check Out: Saturday, July 16, 8:30am-9:30am.

**Emergency Contact:** Pastor Mark Julian at 847-910-4529 or Jane Vasquez at 847-902-4944.

**Medicine:** If your child is to be taking ANY KIND of medicine (including Advil, Tylenol, etc.) on a daily or weekly basis while at camp, it must be listed on the registration. The medicine along with the form must be turned in at check in. Students MAY NOT keep medicine in their own possession.

Items needed for the trip: Download "What to Bring" list.

We are looking forward to a very exciting and fun-filled week!

Sincerely,

Pastor Mark Julian

Dean of Dayspring Bible College

Mulful

**Camp Director**